Programs to continue
~To The Editor:

To the Greater Pittsburgh Jewish com-
munity, from the Western Pennsylvania
Auxiliary for Exceptional People, it is with a
great feeling of sorrow that we must inform
everyone of the death of our beloved rabbi,
LLeib Heber. Rabbi Heber passed away 1n
New York and is buried next to his wife in the
land of Israel. We will all miss him very
much.

We are glad, however, to assure you that
the programs which Rabbi Heber began will
indeed continue. We are fortunate now to
have as our chaplain'Rabbi Moshe Goldb-
lum, who recently retired from Congregation
Beth Shalom. Rabbi Goldblum and Rabb1
Heber were very good friends, besides being
colleagues, and we are confident that the
 Exceptional People will get to know and love
Rabbi Goldblum and benefit greatly from his
visits to them.

Our organization will continue to provide
the funds which buy the salami sandwiches,
cookies, -and bananas which were Rabbi
Heber's trademark. Y our membership in the
organization as well as any contributions
you wish to make in memory of Rabbi Heber
continue to be tax-deductible.

Y our continued support of these vital ser-
vices to ourless fortunate brothers and sis-
ters is much appreciated. We welcome your
comments and suggestions during this
period of transition. Please address your
mail to: Western Pennsylvania Auxiliary for
Exceptional People, 281 Sharon Drive,
Pittsburgh, PA 15221.

May Rabbi Heber's memory be a blessing
.0 all ot us.
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